
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6th October 2021 
JO/jmc 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 11 – Food Practical: Mock Exam 
 
The food practical mock exams for students in Year 11 will take place on Monday 18th, 
Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th October. Students have been assigned one of the 
three days to complete their practical exam, full details of which will be provided by Mr De 
Roeck. The exams will be taking place from 12:30pm – 3:30pm each day, and any student 
that has been allocated extra time will finish at 4:15pm at the latest. 
 
Students will be granted an early lunch break that will take place from 12:10pm until 
12:30pm - they will be allowed to bring food and water into the food room whilst the 
examination is taking place.  
 
Students are advised to liaise with Mr De Roeck for confirmation on which day their 
examination will be taking place. 
 
If you have any questions about the arrangements for the examinations, please contact 
Mr Osmond via email: jake.osmond@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr J Osmond 
Deputy MIS Manager 

 


